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Sunday 23rd June 2024 

Trinity 4 

 

 
 

Mark 4.26–34 
Sunday 30th June Special Anniversary Mass at 10.00am 

 To Celebrate 40yrs since Father Kevin was Ordained as a priest. 
The service will be followed by A Bring & Share Lunch In our 

Church Hall.  All are welcome. 
 

Sunday 30th June 6.30 pm – Songs for a Summer Evening 
Richmond Community Choir – in church (tickets £6 on the door) 

 
Monday 1st July – 7.30 pm Candlelit Mass 

First Mass Anniversary 
This will be a special candlelit Mass commemorating 40 years 

since Fr Kevin said his first Mass. Followed by Cheese and Wine. 
All parishioners, friends and fellow priests are invited. 

 
Filming on Tuesday 25th June and Wed 26th June 

There will be restricted access for cars from Monday 24th to 
Thursday 27th.  Parking for the morning service on 26th June will 
need to be in front of the church (access off the Chertsey Road)  

All Hallows Parish Church 

Twickenham 
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Rugby Parking 22nd June 
Thank you for those who helped yesterday. 

 

School Visit 
Some Students from Radnor House School will be visiting All 

Hallows on Wednesday 3rd July for their Make a Difference Day.  
They will join in with the morning mass at 9.30 and then share 
coffee and biscuits with the congregation.  Then will then do 

some cleaning, tidying and litter picking. 
This is a great opportunity to establish a relationship with the 
school and for the young people to enjoy the company of our 

congregation.  Do come along if you are able. 
 

Pret a Manger Food Donations  
Starting on Sunday 16th June, food which is on or near it’s sell by 
date will be delivered to the hall at 7.15 pm. There were a lot of 
baguettes and salads delivered last week which was all on its sell 
by date and as much as possible was distributed.  I understand 

that the baguettes can be frozen and if there is a similar quantity 
this Sunday we will freeze as much as we can. 

Some if this food is being offered to families on low income who 
attend Little Wrens. If there is a member of the congregation 

available to be at the hall to assist Laura with receiving the 
donation or if you know of someone who might benefit from 

some donated food please speak to Sue. 
 

General Election Hustings Meeting on 28th June at 7.30 pm 
with the Twickenham Constituency Parliamentary Candidates 

This will be held at Teddington Baptist Church  
17 Church Road, Teddington TW11 8PF 

If you have any questions you would like to raise, please send 
them to Mrs Elizabeth Hicks, c/o Teddington Baptist Church,  
17 Church Road, Teddington TW11 8PF;  or  email Elizabeth 

directly: ejhicks@btinternet.com 
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This Song was written to commemorate 20yrs since the Army Widows 
Association was founded. The words were written by Fr Kevin in 
collaboration with their members. A senior army musician then 

composed the music. 
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Ways to Support All Hallows 

We have a tap and pay machine at the back of church so people 
can make payments directly from a debit/credit card or via their 
smart phones.  Alternatively you make your gift more valuable by 
Gift aiding your donation by giving give via the Parish Giving 
Scheme https://www.parishgiving.org.uk/home/ 
 
If you wish to give towards our drainage project you can make a 
donation via our website https://www.allhallowstwick.org.uk/giving 
and click on the Groundworks button. 

 

 
You can also make donation by using this  

QR code 
 
 

Regular Weekly Services 
Sundays 10.00 am – Sung Mass 
Wednesday 9.30 am Said Mass   

 

For Children 
Sun 16th June 10 am -  Sunday Mass and Sunday School  

 
Generally, the first Sunday of the month will have a Child Friendly 

sermon and the third Sunday there will be Sunday School 
 

Parish Contacts 
 

Fr Kevin Bell: 020 8892 1322 vicar@allhallowstwick.org 
 

 

Office : 020 8241 2345  sue.hoad@allhallowstwick.org.uk 

 

Do join us in the hall after the service for refreshments  
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